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November 14, 20612

Dr. Patrick Martin

Superintendent of Schools

Township of Union Board of Education
2369 Morris Avenue

Union, NJ 67083

Dear Dr. Martin;

I am writing this letter to request an extension to my maternity leave for the purpose of child
rearing. | am requesting a leave of absence, using unpaid sick days, beginning on Monday,
December 3, 2012 and continuing throughout the remainder of the 2012-2013 school-year.

Currently, my son Tyler commutes with me each morning from Old Bridge to his babystiter in
Union. He is having a difficult time handling the long commute through traffic as he is vomiting
in the car daily due to motion sickness. Also, he refuses to take milk from the babysitter. Since
his weight is on the low side for his age, it is necessary that he consumnes an appropriate amount
of milk each day. My husband and I have explored other childcare options, finding that they
would not be suitable to our family’s needs. The childcare centers near my home do not open
early enough to allow time to drop my son off and still arrive at work on time, We also looked
into in-home childcare, finding that we could not afford the rates being asked.

It is necessary for my Ieave to take place as soon as possible due to the reasons indicated above.
This time frame would allow me to finish out the marking period with my students and post
grades. A replacement teacher could begin fresh with a new marking period, making the
transition a little easier for the students, parents, and teacher. '

r request please contact me at (908) 432-6582 1
appreciate your prompt and accurate response fo my request.

Regards, :

elly (1 Yorgflony

Kelly Longberg

Third Grade Teacher, Hannah Caldwell
28 Island Drive

Old Bridge, NJ 08857

CC: Dr. Anthony Lentine, 'Principal, Hannah Caldwell
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220 Bridge Plaza Drive 175 North Broadway -

Manalapan, NJ 07726 | South Amboy, NJ 08879 .

Tel. 732-972-9526 Fax. 732-972-9055 Tel. 732-952-8818 Fax. 732-952-8816 .
RE: TYLER LONGBERG
B

Tyler suffers from motion sickness. He vomits daily in the car ride to daycare. He also refuses to have milk
from anyone other than his Mom. On top of it he is not gaining weight.

It is necessary for mom to take a leave of abscense from work to help Tyler gain waight.
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November 24, 2012

Dear Dr. Martin,

I am currently on a maternity/disability leave that was put into effect on October 19,

2012. T'have intended to use my accumulated sick days and then be placed on an unpaid
leave of absence in accordance with the New Jersey Family Leave Act.

I am requesting to extend my leave until the end of the 2012-2013 school year. I plan to
return to work for the beginning of the 2013-2014 school year.

Thank you for your consideration during this time.

Very truly yours,

Doreen Sabr

Ce: Mr. Edward Gibbons
Ms. Mary Malyska
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TOWNSHIP OF UNION PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Linda M. Ionta, Ditrector
Athletics, Health, Physical Education & Nurses

November 30, 2012

Union Board of Education
2369 Morris Avenue
Union, New Jersey 07083

Mr. Ray Perkins:

We will be hosting the Union County Wrestling Tournament on Saturday, January 19, 2013. As in
the past, the fees for the rental of the building along with custodial fees for that Saturday had been
waived by the Board of Education. The UCIAC is asking for the Board of Education to once again
waive these fees for the 2013 Tournament.

We are also hosting the Region 3 State Wrestling Tournament on Wednesday evening, February
27th, Friday evening March 1%, and Saturday all day March 2, 2013. In the past, the Board of
Education has waived the fee for the rental of the building for the entire tournament. Since the
tournament takes place on Wednesday and Friday evening, the night custodians will clean the
facility when the event is completed. The Saturday rental fee was also waived but the State paid our
custodians at a rate of $170.00 for the lead custodian who was on from 6:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. and
$160.00 each for three custedians to come in at 3:00 p.m. to clean and close the building upon
completion of the tournament.

The NJSIAA once again has asked that all rental fees be waived for the tournament; they will
continue to pay the custodians as they have in the past for Saturday.

I hope this meets with your approval, please let me know as soon as possible so that I can relay the
information to the UCIAC and the NJSIAA. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely yours,

Linda Ionta

Union High School 2350 North Third Street Union, New Jersey 07083 Tel: 908-851-6508 Fax: 908-851-6517




November 26,2012

Dear Dr. Martin and the Union Township Board of Education,

1 am currently on maternity leave for the birth of my son. [ would like to request an
extension on my leave without pay until March 1st. Iplan on returning on Monday,

March 4%, Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to bond with my son.
Sincerely, ‘j_
Fatima DeCorte | %f;:

Ce Edward Gibbons
Nicole Ahern




November 28, 2012

Township of Union Board of Education
2369 Morris Avenue
Union, NJ 07083

Dear Dr. Lentine,

F am writing this letter to request an extension of N.J. Family Leave for the purpose of |
bonding with my newborn baby. This will be effective beginning January 1, 2013 until my ‘
return March 18, 2013.

If you have any questions regarding my request, please contact me at {973)377-0689.

Regards,

Jamie Raczynski
Second Grade, Hannah Caldwell

58 Brooklake Road
Madison, NJ 47940

CC: Dr. Patrick Martin, Superintendent of Schools
Mrs. Kim Gentilcore, Director of Human Services




